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Community Service Initiative for 2022-23 

 

Ryan International Academy is built to create 21st century learners who will emerge as 

national and global citizens. Our KASSM approach and 12- point vision enables and 

encourages children to acquire Social and Moral Values, develop an outlook towards loving 

their fellowmen in need - the stepping stone to become an affable Philanthropist with 

compassion, empathy and generosity. 

 

                                                                                 JOY OF GIVING 

 

 

The act of giving, however small or big is an act of spreading happiness, love and 

compassion. Whether it is giving your family time, sponsoring education to a child in need, 

sharing an ice-cream or even signing up to be an organ donor, the ultimate result is the joy 

of bringing a smile on someone else’s face. 

 

In today’s busy lives, every new day is a journey to gain something new. But just how many 

of us have the time to stop and think; “What can I give back?” 

 



 

 

 

 

Daan Utsav, previously called the Joy of Giving Week, gives every Indian an opportunity to 

give back to society. Daan Utsav is India’s festival of giving that was first launched in 2009 

and is held every year during the first week of October (Oct 2-Oct 8). It is an opportunity 

that allows people from all walks of life from shopkeepers to CEOs of multinational 

companies, from little school goers to ageing grandparents to give back in their own ways. 

 

On the Occasion of Joy of Giving Week (2nd - 8th Oct) as one big family, we have scheduled a 
visit to the old age home run by LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR located in Richmond Town-
The Little Sisters of the Poor take care of the elderly poor of their Home for the Aged with 
the help of Employees and Volunteers.  
 
 
We request every Ryanite, from the parent to students, from Teachers to Management to 
contribute immensely and support our initiative. Please donate the below mentioned things 
from 18th September to 1st October. 
 

 Oil 

 Sugar 

 Soap 

 Detergent 

We will place the Joy of Giving Box at RIA Sarjapur where you can place your contribution. 

Thanks & Regards, 

TEAM RIA 

 


